
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 May 31, 2001 
 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: In Re Application No. D-078959 of Pearson, Sharyn and Zepp, Linda d/b/a 
Centralia-SeaTac Airport Express 
Docket No. TC-010273  

 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 

Commission Staff has received a copy of a letter from Centralia-SeaTac Airport Express, 
LLC, requesting to withdraw its pending transfer application.  In light of this letter, Staff requests 
that the Prehearing Conference currently scheduled for June 4, 2001, be rescheduled for a date 
between June 26 and 28, 2001.  I have contacted each of the parties and they are agreeable to this 
change in date. 
 

Thank you for your consideration.   
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 

GREGORY J. TRAUTMAN  
Assistant Attorney General 

GJT:pah 
cc: All Parties  


